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The Board of Management met for their 2nd  meeting of the school year on Dec 4,  2023. 

The principal reported on various school events such as the Maths and Numeracy Week, Science 

Week and Stand-Up Week. The principal praised the 6th year leadership team for organising school 

events for Halloween, Christmas and Stand-Up week. The principal also reported on the various 

athletics, soccer, hockey, frisbee and basketball activities. 

The Board approved interview outcomes for the middle management posts available, modified the 

academic scholarship criteria and approved the Additional Educational Needs policy. 

The Board discussed the 5 year plan, the school self-evaluation process and ethos priorities. 

The Treasurer presented an overview of last year, and the financial forecast for the current year was 

provided.  

 


